
2025 LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
First Presbyterian Church Scholarship 

Albemarle, NC 

THREE LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION ARE REQUIRED BY EACH APPLICANT 

Please note the NEW email address for 2025 applications 
 
Letters of recommendation must be received by First Presbyterian Church no later than April 7, 2025. This form 
may be electronically submitted by email to fpcscholar1578@fpcalbemarle.org.  Alternatively, the form may be 
dropped by the church at 126 W North Street in Albemarle or mailed to the church at First Presbyterian Church, 
Scholarship Committee, PO Box 1578, Albemarle, NC 28002. Lastly, the scholarship applicant may submit this 
completed form with the rest of his/her application. 
 
INFORMATION: 
 
Name of applicant: ___________________________________________________________ (please type or print) 
 
How do you know the applicant?  
Teacher _______    Colleague _______    Other (describe) ______________________________________________ 
 
How long have you known the applicant?  __________________________________________________________ 
 
RATING:  Please rate the applicant on a 1-5 scale on the following attributes, where 1= Very Low, 2= Below 
Average, 3= Average, 4= Above Average, 5= Very High, and ?= No knowledge. 
 

• Responsibility  ____ 
 

• Emotional Stability  _____  
 

• Initiative  _____ 
 

• Dependability  _____ 
 

• Integrity  _____ 
 

• Open-mindedness  _____ 
 

 
COMMENTS:  Please use just the following space for any comments you would like to make about this applicant. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed__________________________________________  Date_______________________ 

mailto:fpcscholar1578@fpcalbemarle.org

